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April is National Credit Union Youth Month and this year's theme is "Unleash the
Power of Saving". Trius FCU has tools to help our young members unleash their power
to save! With a youth savings account that earns compound interest, young
members can deposit small amounts consistently and watch their savings grow! The
earlier they start saving, the more their savings will grow. Learning good financial
habits at a young age will set them up on a path of financial well-being at a young
age! 

If you have been wondering how to empower your kids to save for their future,
National Credit Union Youth Month is a great opportunity to start. We offer a rewards
punch program for our youth accounts, and during the month of April earn double
punches on those rewards cards and redeem for prizes and/or gift cards.* We will
have a variety of other events going on during youth month so follow along on our
social media to see what we're up to! 

This month is a great time to engage kids and help them understand that no matter
the amount, we can help them unleash the power of saving! If you aren't sure where
to start, stop in and speak with us about the youth accounts we offer or visit
www.triusfcu.com

http://www.triusfcu.com/
http://www.triusfcu.com/
https://triusfcu.com/Resources/Rates
https://triusfcu.com/About/Hours
https://trius.bankjoy.com/sign-in


Board Election
The Nominating Committee has proposed the following slate of candidates for two (2) open
positions on the Trius Federal Credit Union Board for 2023. If a member wishes to challenge
the slate they must petition the nominating committee with an application, qualifications,
biographical data, and 75 member signatures by May 5th. For complete information, please
call 308-234-9311 or visit www.triusfcu.com.
Three Year Term Candidate: Charlie Pickens Trius member for 56 years. "After being
Treasurer of the Board for 55 years, I still feel that I have something to offer to the Board." 
Three Year Term Candidate: Barb Thompson Trius member for 26 years. "I believe in the
philosophy of credit unions; helping the under served and helping provide financial stability to
our members."

I think we are all ready for warmer weather in Nebraska!  Baseball games, pool time, bike
rides, walks outside, and so many other fun activities to do.  However, spring and summer
can also bring storms.  It is a great idea to visit your insurance agent to complete an
annual review of your homeowner insurance policy!  Most of the time this expense is
included in your mortgage payment, and it can become an out of sight out of mind 

Insured and Reassured

expense. Every year, your premium will automatically
adjust to cover a slightly increased amount for your
home due to the value gradually increasing over
time.  However, you want to make sure that you
understand your coverage and your deductible
should hail or damage occur to your home.  For any
other mortgage related questions, contact us at
homeloans@triusfcu.com or 308-234-9311.



Shred Days
Apr 5 & 19
May 3 & 17
Jun 7 & 21


HOLIDAY 
CLOSINGS

Memorial Day 
May 29
Juneteenth
June 19

Free ATMs
Trius Main Branch
2915 2nd Ave, Kearney
Trius Lexington Branch
115 Cattlemen's Dr, Lexington
Big Apple Fun Center
500 West 4th St, Kearney

Main Branch
PO Box 1329
2915 2nd Ave
Kearney, NE 68847-1329

Lexington Branch
115 Cattlemen's Drive
Lexington, NE 68850

EVENTS

Federally insured by NCUA



ATM and Shared Branch Locator

There's a common
theme in choices made
for our day-to-day
activities...convenience!
Time is of the essence 

and the more accessible your options
the easier. Did you know you have
access to over 5600 locations of
branches and atm's nationwide. You
can deposit, withdrawal, transfer, make
payments, and much more. It's easy to
find a location near you, follow the link
below!

https://triusfcu.com/Member-Benefits#SharedBranching
https://triusfcu.com/Member-Benefits#SharedBranching

